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                        WATER SUPPLY PROTECTION TRUST  
          Tuesday, June 14, 2022 

          1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 

 

 

                      Location: Virtual Meeting via WebEx 

                 

 

 

Meeting Agenda 
 

 

 

1. Welcome and Introductions        5 minutes 

 

2. Approval of Minutes – March 9, 2022 meeting      5 minutes 

 

3. COVID-19 Response, Fred Laskey, MWRA & John Scannell, DCR   10 minutes 

 

4. FY22 Spending Update, John Scannell, DCR      15 minutes 

 

5. Approval of FY2023 Work Plan and Budget, John Scannell, DCR   20 minutes 

 

6. Review of DEP Annual Inspection letters, John Scannell, DCR    15 minutes 

 

7. Miscellaneous:         20 minutes  

▪ Ranger Enforcement, John Scannell, DCR 

▪ Cemetery Update, Dan Clark, DCR  

▪ Quabbin Fishing Season, Dan Clark, DCR  

▪ Hunting Update, Ken MacKenzie, DCR 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASSACHUSETTS 

WATER SUPPLY 
PROTECTION 

T R U S T  
Bethany A. Card, Secretary of Energy and 
     Environmental Affairs 
Frederick A. Laskey, Executive Director, MWRA 
William Meehan, North Worcester County Quabbin Anglers, 
     Quabbin Fishermen's Association 
Louis Taverna, Chairman, MWRA Advisory Board 
Fred Heyes, Swift River Valley Historical Society 
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The meeting is being held through WebEx, the details are as follows: 

 
 
 


